
Notice of Community 
Information Meeting

Hello Neighbour, 
For the past 30 years, Sea to Sky Community 
Services has been a proud member of the 
Pemberton community. To continue serving the 
area, and respond to the increasing need for 
affordable housing, we are proposing to build a 
new mixed-use building on Harrow Road.  
 
Come out to learn more about our plans.

When: 5:30-7:30 pm. September 8, 2022
Where: SSCS Program House, 1341 Aster St.

Harrow
 Rd.

Highway 99

Balsam St.

About Sea to Sky Community Services

About the Project
About the Project

SSCS has applied for a rezoning 
and developement permit for a 
5-storey mixed-use building that 
includes a ground floor of market 
commercial and community 
service space and 63 units of 
housing above.

The residential units will be rented 
at affordable rates, following BC 
Housing’s Community Housing 
Fund rental structure. 

With compassion, respect and care, SSCS provides high quality programs throughout our region 
to enhance the lives of residents at every age and stage of life. To do this, we offer affordable 
housing for low to moderate income earners, early childhood care and education, social 
supports, and mental health services. The organization’s main activities encompass six different 
service delivery areas which are the core structure of our programs and services. These areas 
are Affordable Housing, Youth, Community Inclusion, Adults and Families, Children and Child 
Care Services, and Outreach Services.

Harrow Rd. Affordable Housing

Project Site

Contact Us:
604-894-6101

community@sscs.ca


